

FACULTY SENATE

To: Louise Pagotto, Interim Chancellor for Kapi'olani Community College

From: Susan Inouye, Faculty Senate Chair, Kapi'olani Community College

Lynn Hamada, Faculty Senate Vice Chair , Kapi'olani Community College lak

Re: Resolution regarding Action Request AR 1617030: Electronic Signatures on Registration

Related Forms

Date: May 4, 2017

On May 1, 2017, at the Faculty Senate General meeting, the Senate discussed Action Request 1617030, brought a faculty member, who sought Faculty Senate approval to request that the campus move toward electronic signatures on all registration-related forms.

The motion, which was passed unanimously, reads:

MOTION #7: Motion to recommend moving toward electronic signatures on all registration-related forms.